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May 24,2017 

Mr. Tobin Rockley 
8555 West Colfax Avenue 
Denver, CO 80215-4010 

Dear Mr. Rockley: 

Department of Music Newark, DE 197 16-2560 
Phone: 302-83 1-2577 

Fax: 302-83 1-3589 

I would like to thank you on behalf of the Department of Music at the University of Delaware for 
your thoughtful gift 

It is rewarding to recognize friends of the department, such as you, whose sustained support and 
endorsement continues to enable us to fund scholarships, as well as to provide opportunities for 
students, faculty and the community to participate in numerous activities within the department. 

Many thanks, again for your friendship and your generous support. 
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